
MINUTES OF THE PUBLIC MEETING ON THE PROPOSED BUDGET FOR FISCAL 

YEAR 2022/2023 HELD ON TUESDAY, MARCH 15, 2022 

 

The meeting was opened by Mr. Horowitz at 6:01 p.m.    Ms. Hare, Mrs. Ziegler, Mr. Hester, 

DeBlasi, Mrs. Nicolazzi, Librarian III and Mrs. Ledesma, Secretary, were present.  Ms. Atlas 

was absent with prior notice.   One guest was also present. 

 

Mr. Horowitz provided information on the budget for the fiscal year 2022-2023. 

 

At the conclusion of his presentation, Mr. Horowitz asked for questions or comments. 

 

The meeting concluded at 6:20 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

      Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

      Theresa DeBlasi 

                 Assistant  Secretary  
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

   

 
             

 

 

 

 

 

 


